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Support Block Grant. 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

Save the Date! June 13, 2024 
9:30 a.m. – 4 p.m. (registration at 9 a.m.) 

The Michigan School of Psychology – Farmington Hills, MI 
 

This year’s MIHEN Conference is focused on internal and external partnerships within college 

campuses. Looking at recovery, prevention, and treatment in higher education through a partnership 

lens allows professionals to better support students and meet the needs of those who are 

underrepresented. Save the date and time to join the conversation! 
 

Who Should Attend? Michigan Higher Education Network members, collegiate substance use 

prevention and treatment professionals, Pre-Paid Inpatient Health Plan (PIHP) directors and staff, 

coalitions and prevention partners working with colleges/universities. 

 

Registration Fee: $40/$30 for students 
Registration details and conference agenda available soon!  

Questions? Contact jhammond@cmham.org  
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